
25th March 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Wednesday Word is FORGIVENESS 

 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/forgiveness?pid=MTA101634&v=56.14 
 

Y3’s Lenten Assembly was lovely yesterday and we look forward to Y4 next Thursday at 9.15am. 
 

Many thanks for all of your donations for the Food Bank today. 
Your generosity is amazing and a real witness to our faith in action in our community this Lent. 

 

I have received this information from our neighbourhood team 
The Bread and Butter Thing – please find attached a leaflet with information for St Luke’s 

Church on Brownley Road which is our nearest food membership offer. 
 

The Bread and Butter Thing offers weekly groceries at a fraction of high street prices. 

They're at St Luke's Church every Friday at 1.30pm. For £7.50 they offer roughly £35 
worth of food each week including fresh fruit and veg, chilled food for the fridge and 

cupboard staples such as pasta and cereal. For more information see the attached flyer. 
 

 
School Dinners – the new menu will start straight after Easter on the 25th April. Please see the 

school website for more details. 

 
HOLIDAYS. I am receiving more holiday requests now as people are feeling more able to travel. 

Please be aware that I cannot authorise holidays in term-time and you may be subject to a fine. 
 

Attendance. Our current attendance is 92% 

We are below Manchester but above the national average. 
As you are aware coronavirus has not gone away and also we have chickenpox and other illnesses 

reappearing again now as we mix more freely and without restrictions. 
Hopefully as the Summer approaches then we can begin to improve in terms of viruses and spread. 

I do not know any more regarding isolation and testing and what it means for us in school in April. 

As soon as I have information from the Local Authority then I will share this with you. 
 

The clocks go forward this Sunday…. 
 

With prayers, 
 

Sarah Yates 

Headteacher 

 
 


